
 

 

 

 

 

       

 
             

           
             

            
                

    
 

            
               
  

 

 

 

October 2022 | Outdated DBE Contact Information 

If your company encounters outdated DBE contact information in the UCP Directory and 
cannot reach a DBE, please forward this information to the DBE_Alert@dot.wi.gov 

mailbox. This information will be researched and if necessary corrected. Please keep in 
mind that other certifying agencies contribute to the UCP Directory (Milwaukee County, 
Dane County, and the City of Madison) and we will work with these agencies to make 
corrections as well. 

We appreciate everyone’s efforts in letting our office know when DBE contact 
information is not correct as we strive to maintain the most accurate information for DBE 
solicitations. 
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